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To Whom This May Concern:

When the low density camping proposal  first was put on the agenda my husband and I wrote separate letters in
opposition to this ill conceived proposal along with several other residents.   We are wondering if those letters will
be counted and considered when the Planning Commission and the Supervisors discuss this issue on November 7.
To be clear, we have not changed our minds, we oppose this proposal.

Please let me know before your next meeting on November 7th.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Tricia and Chris Kump.
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